
 

 

KARIMGANJ COLLEGE 

ADMISSION NOTICE 

DATE:08-07-2025 

 In continuation of this office earlier Admission Notice dated 30-06-2025, it is hereby 
informed to all concerned that the admission/verification process of Degree 3rd and 5th Semester 
which was originally scheduled to be held 12-07-2025 has been rescheduled to 15-07-2025 due 
to unavoidable reasons. 
 
 Students are asked to take note of the revised date and act accordingly. 
 

 

Principal i/c, 
Karimganj College 

Copy to: 
1. The Coordinator, IQAC for information 
2. Office file 

 


